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 On April 24, there were 24 members of the chapter, maybe that is my new lucky number, that met for 
dinner at El Mezcal up on state road 200. This was mine and Bob's first time there and can I say…“Mmm 
Mmm good!”

We will definitely be going there again. Both the food and service was very good, especially 
considering the size of the group and how busy they were.

There was a Mariachi band going around playing for everyone's enjoyment. According to the Barb 
Lindsey, they're there every Wednesday. However, I feel the fellowship was the best part! 

We can see why the restaurant is a favorite of the chapter. Those in attendance were Jayne VanTol, 
Dan and Barb Lindsey, Andy Katz, Dawn Brosdahl, Fred and Joanne Spoering, Dick and Diane Schmidt, 
Cathy Goodwill, Brenda Swenson, Mike and Sue Sadlon, Bunny 
O'Neal, Marion Duncan, 
Moe Arneja, Neal and 
Cathy Rehse, Jim and 
Dorothy Serio, Bob and 
Ann Lutton, Jim Sexton 
and Carol Hill.

A Mariachi band plays the Cinco 

De Mayo song while we ate, and 

ate and ate.
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